
 

 

 

          16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please follow the link below to visit the New Intake Page for students joining us in 
September. I It contains important information about the forthcoming arrangements 
to ensure a successful transition: 

New Intake Page 

The page will be updated regularly as new information becomes available, so we 
encourage you to check back often. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 

Kind regards 
School Office 

 

https://www.harrowway.hants.sch.uk/parents/new-intake-september-2025

